
December 11th, 2018 – 7:00 AM Village Inn Meeting: 

  

Rod Miller was greeter. 

  

Carol Wood was present and a $500 donation was presented to Children’s Square.  (picture attached) 

  

Donna Dostal – President/CEO of Pottawattamie County Community Foundation gave a presentation on 

the organization. 

  

Kent Stopak – Treasurer presented the account balance of $35,736 ($15,760 D.A.D + $19,976 Operating 

Account).  This balance does NOT include the Pal’s Committee Account. 

  

Doug Moore – discussed the schedule for the Fundraiser Meetings in the first half of 2019. 

  

A Christmas Present was presented to our Village Inn Waitress (her name is missing in my mind right 

now and picture is attached) 

  

Pal’s Night is scheduled for December 28th, a Friday night at the CB Country Club.  Social Hour starts at 

5:30 and dinner at 6:30.  Remember your White Elephant Present.   

  

Bill Treadway gave a short update on the D.A.D. program.  If I have my notes correct, we have helped 7 

families for a total of $8,400 total funding.   

  

Arlo Burk spoke on the CB Cosmo Scholarship for 2019.  $2,000 is budgeted for this with that including 

Two $1,000 scholarships for students with diabetes.  If one or none scholarships are awarded this year, 

the money will be carried over to next year. 

  

A thank you note for our Care & Share donation of $500 was read.  As most of us know that we have 

members that help with labor for the organization and that contribution was also acknowledged in the 

thank you note.   

  

The Cornbelt Federation Annual Convention will be at the Hilton Garden Council Bluffs in April of 2019.  

(next to the Horseshoe Casino)  More information coming, along with the International Convention in 

Chicago. 

  

Next Meeting will be Tuesday, January 8th at 7:00 AM at the Village Inn. 

  

Greeter will be Tracy McCurdy. 

  

Doug Moore won the drawing. 

  

Happy Holidays and Merry Christmas.  See most of you at the Pal’s Night event December 28th.  

Otherwise Happy New Year and see you at the next meeting in 2019. 

  

All my best to you and your families, Doug Moore – Secretary.   

 


